
Old Windsor Parish Council 
MINUTES OF THE COUNCIL MEETING 

HELD ONLINE ON WEDNESDAY 2nd SEPTEMBER 2020 AT 7.30 P.M 

 

PRESENT: Cllrs. J.K. Dawson, M.V. Beer , M.P. Bennett, W. Chan, A. Horner, P.D. Jacques,  

 L.C. Jones, N.J. Knowles and J. Tweedy 
  

  John Lee – Clerk to the Council 

  

APOLOGIES: No apologies were received at the meeting  

 
  

52.20 ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The Clerk had no announcements for this meeting. 
 

53.20 PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

There were no members of the public at this meeting. 
 

42.20 MODEL CODE OF CONDUCT 

Cllrs Jones and Knowles declared personal interests in relation to all the applications to be 

considered at this meeting as a member/deputy member of the Windsor Development Control 

Panel of the Borough Council, and declared that they would not vote or make a final decision on 

any of them at this meeting. 
 

54.20 MINUTES OF THE COUNCIL MEETING HELD ON THE 12th AUGUST 2020 

The minutes were approved as a true record and were signed by the Chairman. Proposed by Cllr. 

Horner and seconded by Cllr. Bennett. 

 

55.20 MATTERS ARISING FROM THE ABOVE MINUTES 

There were no matters arising from these minutes. 

 

56.20 POLICY & FINANCE  

The Payments List was approved by members. Proposed by Cllr. Jones and seconded by Cllr. Chan 

with all members in favour.  

 

57.20 ESTATES AND ENVIRONMENT 

The Clerk discussed with members the issue of unstable memorials. It was agreed that the Clerk 

would get prices to make these memorials safe when the owners could not be found. Consideration 

would then be made if we wish to fund it or not. The outbreak of Oak Processionary Moths was 

dealt with on the 18th August 2020. 

 

58.20      PLANNING APPLICATIONS 

  

 
Members would like the RBWM Arboricultural team to decide this. 

 

 

 

 

 

-1- 



 

 
Members had NO OBJECTION to this application 

 

 
Members had NO OBJECTION to this application 

 

 
Members would like to see a condition on Single Family Occupancy only. Members also had concerns as to 

how the home would be put in safely and with consideration to neighbours. They would also like to see a 

condition that the home is removed when no longer required. 

 

59.20 CHAIRMANS REPORT 

Members were updated on the Fun in the Sun which was well attended and went well, the Day 

Centre and the Tapestries. Coffee mornings in the Youth Club are going very well. 

 

60.20 BOROUGH COUNCILLORS REPORTS 

Cllr. Jones updated members on the issue of the missed bin collections. 
 

61.20 COUNCILLORS QUESTIONS AND COMMENTS 

Cllr. Beer raised concerns about the River Thames Scheme and if it will happen. Cllr Knowles will 

keep us updated on what RBWM are going to do about it. 

 

62.20     NEXT MEETING 

The next Meeting of the Council will be held on 30th September 2020 at 7.30pm either online or in 

the Old Chapel Meeting Room.  

 

________________________       CHAIRMAN 

  THE MEETING CLOSED AT 8.35PM 
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